
Sheriff Brian Burnett reports on June 29th, 2021 an arrest was made in the homicide case 
involving Hannia “Paulina” Mosqueda-Rodriguez.  Julius Ceballos, a 21 year old Wenatchee man was 
booked into Chelan County Regional Justice Center for Murder 1st Degree. 

Paulina was reported missing in November of 2019 to the Douglas County Sheriff’s Office.  Her 
body was discovered over an embankment on the dirt portion of Horselake Road on March 17th, 2020.  
Detectives from Chelan County Sheriff’s Office, Douglas County Sheriff’s Office, and Wenatchee Police 
Department investigated this case for the past fifteen months and were able to develop probable 
cause to make an arrest recently. 

Although this case may have appeared to stall, the team of Detectives worked on leads and tips 
in order to make this arrest.  A total of 21 search warrants have been served throughout the 
investigation. 

Even with the arrest of Ceballos, this case is still under investigation.  The team of detectives 
are continuing to seek information relating to this incident.  If you have any information related to this 
case, please call 509-667-6845 to leave a message for a detective. 

The operation today was carried out by members of the U.S. Marshall’s Task Force out of 
Yakima, Chelan County Regional SWAT Team, Douglas County Special Response Team, Columbia River 
Drug Task Force, and members of Chelan County Sheriff’s Office  and Douglas County Sheriff’s 
Detective units.  
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